
Parent Information Session 1 – Q&A 
 

When will the building works be complete? 
We have not had any dates confirmed but we anticipate the building work will be completed during 
the 2025 school year. 
 
Do the kids start their first day without a uniform? 
All students will commence school wearing their summer uniform. When your child attends their 
orientation sessions, you will be able to view the uniforms on a rack and order/purchase them. The 
order form is available on the school website under the ‘Kindergarten 2024’ tab. 
 
Can we collect Kindy students from the rear of the school? 
Yes. Our back gate entrance is supervised both morning and afternoon.  
Please note – our Kiss and Drop ONLY operates from the front of the school.  
 
Can the school invite parents into the classroom for award presentations in the absence of  
a hall setting? 
Currently, parents are not invited for the classroom award presentations as timings can change at 
short notice, however a photograph of award recipients is uploaded to the class Seesaw page. 
 
When do we find out what sport house the students are in? 
Your child’s sport house will be assigned before their final orientation session. The uniform shop will 
receive a list of your child’s sport house and will fill your order accordingly.  
 
Are the school reports downloadable? 
Yes. We encourage parents to download a copy of their child’s reports once it is made available on 
the parent portal.  
 
What date will the Kindergarten students commence next year? 
The first day of Kindergarten is on Tuesday 6 February. While all students will commence on the  
same morning, they will not all commence at the same time. Start times for students in each class  
will be staggered and we request that you attend school on the first day at the time you will be 
provided with. 
 
What if we cannot make one of the orientation sessions? 
If you are unable to make a session, please contact Miss Machuca to discuss another suitable time.  
 
How do we book a spot in before or after school care? 
The before and after school care service is called Funhouse.  
A portion of the next parent information session will discuss the Funhouse service,  
what they offer and how to make a booking. A Funhouse flyer is available in your  
Kindergarten Orientation pack as well as under the ‘Kindergarten 2024’ tab on  
our school website.  
 
When will I collect my child’s orientation folder? 
All orientation folders will be distributed next week at your child’s first orientation session. 
 



 
How do we book in parent teachers’ interviews? 
To discuss your child’s report  
Information will be sent to all families about how to book a parent teacher interview to discuss your 
child’s Semester 1 (mid-year) school report. 
 
To discuss other concerns 
Should you wish to meet with the class teacher to discuss your child’s progress or concerns, you can 
make an appointment with the class teacher by contacting the school office.  

 
 
 
 


